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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF MEAD BOARD OF TRUSTEES
[bookmark: _Hlk107307196]REGARDING THE GRAND MEADOW PLANNED UNIT DEVELOPMENT AND PRELIMINARY PLAT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, in accordance with Sec. 16-4-60 of the Mead Municipal Code, the Board of Trustees will conduct a public hearing on Monday, January 8, 2024, at 
[bookmark: _Hlk107307133][bookmark: _Hlk107307147]6:00 p.m. to consider the Grand Meadow Planned Unit Development and Preliminary Plat, for certain property generally located north of Weld County Road 28 and east of Weld County Road 9.5. The applicant for the Planned Unit Development and Preliminary Plat is Westside Investment Partners, Inc.

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard at the public hearing. The proceeding will be held at Mead Town Hall, 441 3rd Street, Mead, Colorado 80542. Copies of Planned Unit Development and the Preliminary Plat are on file and available for public inspection in the Office of the Town Clerk, at Mead Town Hall.  Please contact Collin Mieras at 
970-805-4202 or cmieras@townofmead.org for more information.


By:	Mary E. Strutt, MMC                 
	Town Clerk
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